From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment
Date: June 27, 2017 2:38:43 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-13-17 10:44 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
B McLaurin

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

You can not possibly consider another rate increase in this province. You must freeze rates. The People
of Ontario need you to be responsible to them, not corporate interests. By increasing rates you will only
reduce manufacturing jobs and increase energy poverty. Lose/lose.

-- Attachment --
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